
I fully support terminating the County's current contract  with the  

USDA. I support the non lethal approach to wildlife. I have lived in  

Mendocino County for 40 years and dealt with my share of wildlife. I  

would never call the County for help unless the animal was dead. Neither  

would any of my friends. Because we know that the animal would be killed. 
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